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The Year 4 team hope you all have 

had a fantastic summer holiday with 

plenty of rest! We have some exciting 

subjects ahead for the children this 

term.  

We will be starting with the 

traditional tale of Goldilocks 

and the Three Bears, answering 

retrieval questions and moving 

onto writing our own traditional 

tale. 

English 

Science this term sees Year 4 

looking at living things and their 

habitats. They will be classifying 

vertebrates and invertebrates, 

identifying the features that 

make them different to each 

other. 

 
 

The children will start with 

recapping place value, looking 

at numbers up to 10,000. We will 

also be looking at Roman 

Numerals and rounding 

numbers to 10, 100 and 1000. 

Our computing curriculum will 

see the children learn to 

create a story board on their 

IPads to share their creative 

ideas with each other. 

Science 

Welcome Back! 

Maths 

Computing 

w.b. 16.09 – Y6 residentials 

20.09 – Jeans for Genes Day 

26.09 – Y4 Stay and Learn - Multiplication 

Bingo beings (weekly) 

01.10 – Wole school Stay and Learn – 

Breakfast with a Book  

08.10 – Hello Yellow Day 

10.10 – Parents’ Evening  

18.10 – Show Racism the red card 

Dates to Remember 



Autumn Term Newsletter       

Year 4 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

History this term teaches us 

about the Anglo-Saxons, 

asking where they came from 

and why they came to Britain. 

Children will be investigating 

what life was like for the Anglo 

Saxons.  

Our music topic focuses on 

untuned percussion instruments 

whilst studying the style of 

Bhangra music. The children will 

be listening, responding and 

writing music notation. They will 

also be having a go at using 

IPads on BandLab! 

Autumn PE takes on some key 

physical skills to set the children 

up for success in the year to 

come. We revisit throwing and 

catching skills, and develop our 

coordination, dribbling and 

bouncing skills.   

This term we will be looking at 

the features of a river and 

studying a local river. The 

children will be looking at the 

River Trent and will be able to 

spot the river bank, and the 

upper, middle and lower 

course. 

 

 

PSHE takes a deep dive into the 

importance of working as a 

team and including people in 

groups. Children will look into 

their rights and responsibilities 

and how to implement these 

into a classroom environment. 

History 

PE 
Music 

PSHE 

Geography 

This term, we will be looking at 

Judaism, delving into the 

agreements Jewish people 

make and how this links to our 

lives. It is always a subject filled 

with rewarding discussion and 

great group work! 
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